
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 13:08
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Janet Bennett
 
Name: Janet
Surname: Bennett

 
 
Message:
Disappointed I  found no specific plan for border counties in the rural section of the plan, particularly with
Brexit in the pipeline.
Our nearest large town is Enniskillen, Fermanagh.
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